Gay Trachsel

More and more lakes, steams and rivers in Minnesota are listed as impaired. It makes no sense to
me that MPCA is not enforcing the sulfate standard to assure that fish, wild rice and habitats have a
chance at restoration. If polluters are allowed to continue their existing habits, Minnesota will be
left without any uncontaminated water. Your agency is funded by the citizens of Minnesota and
your mission is to protect our resources. Please put the health of Minnesota water's as a top priority.
Uphold the sulfate standard so that these areas can be brought back to uncontaminated status and
stop issuing permits to polluters.



